
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: March 12, 2019 

8.10 Regional Deputy Fire Chief Joint Servicing Agreement   

 

Request 

The Regional Deputy Fire Chief Joint Servicing Agreement was reviewed by the 

Joint Elk Point and St. Paul Fire Committees.  The committees approved the 

agreement and recommended to forward the agreement to the respective Councils 

for approval.   

The Agreement is attached.  The term of the agreement is commencing on August 

13, 2018, the date the Regional Fire Chief was hired.  It is to be reviewed a 

minimum of once every five years from that date. 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to approve the Deputy Fire Chief Joint Servicing 

Agreement, with the term commencing August 13, 2018.  

 

 

 

Submitted by:  Tim Mahdiuk, Director of Community Services 


